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North Avondale gardens are still in bloom. A big thank you to those who volunteer in our community
gardens, and to those who have captained our beautiful gardens, some for many years.

We have 8 gardens that our NANA gardeners maintain. Our garden at the triangle of Clinton Springs
and Washington is in need of a captain and volunteers to refurbish and help us transplant plant
materials. The committee and nearby residents would be appreciative of any help you might be able to
provide. We have a new plan for this garden and hope to get started this fall, if we have volunteers to
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assist.

Please put October 23, 2021 on your calendar as a workday in our gardens — more information to
follow.

Please reply to our email nanacincinnati@gmail.com if you are able to work in our Washington Triangle
garden.

Judy Evans, NANA Community Gardens
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